
I understand that you are the person to respond to concerning the above 
consultation. 
 
I don't find the idea of my post being delivered to a neighbour at all 
acceptable. 
 
I expect my mail to be delivered to _my_ address, and understand that if that 
is impossible, then I can go to the sorting office to collect it if I can't be 
at home for a redelivery. 
 
Other deliverers of packages have a much more slapdash approach to correct 
deliveries, and I have often lost items like that. I expect, where Royal Mail 
is concerned, to have them do the job properly. 
 
If such a system _were_ to be introduced, then it needs to be on an "opt in" 
basis, and must NOT be on an "opt out" basis. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 


